Letter to Council on reducing health effects

August 9, 2019
Council Members and staff,
We are not asking the City to regulate cell antennas on the basis of the environmental and health effects of radio frequency radiation.  (47 U.S.C. § 332(c)(7)(B)(iv))
We are asking the City to reduce the environmental and health effects of radio frequency radiation.  Anything the City does to reduce or limit the number of cell antennas in Elk Grove necessarily reduces the environmental and health effects of radio frequency radiation. 
The City has the power to do this.  This is not preempted by the Telecommunications Act of 1996 or any other law.  (47 U.S.C. § 332(c)(7))
The proposed zoning code amendment actually reduces environmental effects and health effects of radio frequency radiation in 5 ways.  
http://www.keepcellantennasawayfromourelkgrovehomes.org/5-ways-the-code-amendment-will-reduce-health-effects/ 
The City can and should do a better job of protecting its residents by reducing environmental effects and health effects of radio frequency radiation.  
http://www.keepcellantennasawayfromourelkgrovehomes.org/how-the-city-should-amend-the-zoning-code/
Please reply. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
[Your name and address]



